
Honeywell International Inc.  

9680 Old Bailes Road,    

Fort Mill, SC 29707 USA 

Product Equality Declaration 
Date: Nov. 25, 2021 

Applicant: Honeywell International Inc.  

Model: CT60L1N  

FCC ID: HD5-CT60L1N (Original approval date: 31/01/2018)  

IC: 1693B-CT60L1N (Original approval date: 31/01/2018) 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We, Honeywell International Inc., hereby declare that we are only and fully responsible for this 

second source of our product: Dolphin CT60, model name: CT60L1N. The reason of this 

replacement is due to NFC IC shortage. The differences from the original source are listed below. 

Except for the changes mentioned above, no other modification is performed. Also, the change 

follows IC pin to pin design, so that layout is identical. There is not any impact on the approved 

radio parameter such as output power, channel, frequency range and modulation etc. Should you 

have any question about this declaration, please contact me. 

 

Thank you!  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Change List: 

Location/component:          Brand name:           Model name: 

1.         U2101/NFC Chip              NXP                NQ410A1EV/C101Y 

 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

Barakath Ali, Jesautheen / Product Compliance  

Honeywell International Inc.  

E-mail: jesautheen.b@honeywell.com 

 


